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UNDERWRITING BULLETIN 
  

To:   All Florida Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company 

      

From:   WFG Florida Underwriting Department 

      

Date:   January 16, 2014 

      

Bulletin No.:   FL 2014-2 

      

Re:   National Title Surcharge Extended To April 4, 2014 

  
In our prior Bulletins regarding the National Title Surcharge we advised you that the Florida Office of 
Insurance Regulation (“OIR”) ordered the first assessment to pay for the expenses of the National Title 
Receivership (“OIR Order”).  The OIR Order requires the Underwriters to recoup their share of the 
assessment by having their agents collect a surcharge in the amount of twenty-eight cents ($0.28) for 
each title policy issued.  The date to start collecting the surcharge has been extended by OIR 
to April 4, 2014.  Accordingly, a surcharge of twenty-eight cents ($0.28) must be collected on each title 
insurance policy issued for transactions closing on or after April 4, 2014. 
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DISCLAIMER: 
This message is intended for the sole use of the addressee, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt 
from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the addressee you are hereby notified that you may not use, copy, disclose, or 
distribute to anyone the message or any information contained in the message. If you have received this message in error, please 
immediately advise the sender by reply email and delete this message. 


